Magnolia Junior High School MUSIC



Mr. Sean R. Jenkins, Director of Music sean_jenkins@chino.k12.ca.us

(909) 627-9263 x7333 FAX: (909) 627-2165

January 16, 2024

Dear Band and Colorguard families:

The date for annual group pictures is Wednesday, January 24, 2024. They will take place on campus, DURING school. They will run from period 3 through period 4 (9:30-11:52). There will be a full group photo, as well as the opportunity for each student to have individual pictures taken in their uniform with their instrument/equipment. Please make sure your student has all uniform items for this day, including uniform shoes and socks.

Whether your student will be ordering individual pictures or not, their participation is required to have an accurate representation of the full membership of the group for this school year. *These pictures will be in the yearbook.*

Order envelopes will be handed out with this letter. The envelopes have information about ordering online. Please follow the instructions on the envelope and provide the requested information. The photographer will take 1 pose of your student and they will send you a link via email where you will be able to order packages of individual and group pictures. The notification email may go into your spam folder, so please add service@yaryphoto.com to your allowed addresses for it to pass through the spam filter.

If you would like your student to take more than 1 pose, it will cost a \$5 service charge. Posing for pictures with another student will be available for another \$5 service charge. Payment will need to be made in *EXACT* cash, as there will be no way to make change, *or* in the form of a check made payable to "YARY Photography". Pre-order at WWW.YARYPHOTOGRAPHY.COM

There will be NO MAKEUP DATE for pictures.

Musically,

Mr. Jenkins

Student will need to have their group for buddy pictures selected *BEFORE* the photos begin and *STAY IN LINE TOGETHER*.

Pre-Order and further information at WWW.YARYPHOTOGRAPHY.COM